DENR Administrative Order
No. 2000 — 84

November 20, 2000

SUBJECT : Revocation of DAO No. 99-23 Re:

Creation of a Procurement
Coordinating Staff (PCS)

In the interest of the service and to further strengthen the
procurement of goods and services under Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC), the DENR Administrative Order No. 99-23
which created the Procurement Coordinating Staff (PCS) is hereby
revoked. The dissolution of PCS is in view of lessening the
organization layer that deals on said transaction and make BAC
more efficient and effective in the disposition of its functions.

Related to this, the Assistant Secretary for Management
Services who directly supervises the PCS shall identify the offices
where the present staff could be reassigned for new
tasks/responsibilities and subsequently issue a Special Order on
this regard.

This Order shall take effect immediately.

(Sgd.) ANTONIO H. CERILLES
Secretary
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